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Acknowledge Use of CAPTURE Falls Resources 

This website and related resources were created as part of the Collaboration and Proactive Teamwork 
Used to Reduce (CAPTURE) Falls project. CAPTURE Falls has been supported by grant number 
R18HS021429 from the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ) from August 2012 – July 
2015 and grant number R03HS024630 from April 2016 – March 2017.  

Additional support for CAPTURE Falls is provided by the Nebraska Department of Health and Human 
Services Office of Rural Health through the Medicare Rural Hospital Flexibility Program (January 2010 – 
Present).  

The content is solely the responsibility of the authors and does not necessarily represent the official 
views of AHRQ or of the Nebraska Office of Rural Health.  

The resources on this website may be used freely by any organization working to reduce the risk of 
inpatient falls. 

We welcome your feedback or questions about these materials at: capture.falls@unmc.edu.    

When appropriate, we ask that you acknowledge the CAPTURE falls project for any resources you adopt 
or disseminate with the following language or something similar:   

“__________________ (insert the name of your organization) acknowledges the CAPTURE Falls 
project (http://www.unmc.edu/patient-safety/capturefalls/index.html) for the development of this 
fall risk reduction resource." 
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